[bookmark: _GoBack]“Sergeant William Shemin courageously served our country, and I am pleased he will finally be awarded appropriately. His heroic acts place him among our nation’s greatest and we remember him with pride and gratitude,” said Senator Dean Heller. “Countless Jewish service members have served our country heroically and deserve to be adequately recognized for their service – not discriminated against. I was proud to introduce legislation, the William Shemin Jewish World War I Veterans Act, along with several of my colleagues in 2011 to ensure heroes like Sgt. Shemin received this recognition.”

